




From: Christopher Weatherhogg
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: Fwd: Denver City council. Caregiver grows in non-residential zones
Date: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 8:41:06 AM

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Christopher Weatherhogg <cweatherhogg@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Mar 3, 2015 at 8:39 AM
Subject: Denver City council. Caregiver grows in non-residential zones
To: Christopher Weatherhogg <cweatherhogg@gmail.com>

To the City Council of Denver,

My name is Chris Weatherhogg and I am a caregiver who has a commercial space here in Denver. For 
the last five years I have poured time, money and energy into complying to the building codes and proper 
zone permitting that is necessary to get the Certificate of Occupancy for F1 Marijuana growing. My small 
caregiving operation services patients with high quality medicinal oils and other personal benefits that 
comply with the statutes under the Colorado Department of Health and Human Services. 

I would like to state that I do believe that Denver city regulations need to be strengthened so that there is 
more oversight over any safety or legal concerns.  Unfortunately by limiting caregivers to 36 plants that 
would effectively crush the medicinal market.  

One of the strains I grow is called ACDC.  It is a plant specifically bred for a high CBD or cannabidiol oil.  
CBD's are the non-psychoactive portion of the plants oil that is primarily useful for medicine.  This plant is 
the same type of high CBD strain that is helping epileptics.  This type of medical cannabis is very low in 
THC, in fact it does not make you high.  Among other medical and life saving benefits it is a 
neuroprotective and anti-inflammatory medicine for patients with Dravat's Syndrome. 

Anyways, I've included pictures of this plant and as you can plainly see, by the lack of any density in the 
colas, this is a particularly low producing strain. This plant here will not yield more than two ounces of 
dried flowers no matter how big it is grown inside.  This is due to the genetics that can be traced back to 
hemp and the auto-flowering ruderalis.  

A 36 plant count limit is far too low.   It interferes with patient accessibility and decreases production 
below sustainability.
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